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Gold Trail respectfully acknowledges that the land on which we gather is the unceded and  

traditional territory of the Nlaka’pamux, St’at’imc and Secwépemc First Peoples. 

 
 
 
 
October 1, 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Education Coordinators/Managers: 
 
Today the Provincial Health Officer and Minister of Education announced changes to the mask mandate in 
schools. Starting on Monday, October 4th, masks will be required for all students Kindergarten to Grade 12 
while in school and on school buses.  
 
We want to reassure you that schools continue to be a safe place for your child, due to infection prevention 
and control measures in place on a daily basis to keep students and staff safe and healthy. Home and social 
networks continue to be where the majority of COVID-19 transmission continue to occur. 
 
The district Communicable Disease Plan has been updated to reflect today’s announcement. It can be located 
on the district or school websites. 
 
Yours truly, 

 
 
 
 

NICKY MINNABARRIET 
District Principal of Indigenous Education: Reconciliation and Inclusion 
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